
 

 

 

 
March 11, 2025 
 
 
It’s March! Please take a moment to read the following announcements and 
reminders: 
 

 

• Every Monday and Thursday from 3:15 – 5:00, join us for Library 
After Hours! This is a come-and-go time to enjoy our Grand library. 
Check-in or check-out, play a literacy game, take AR quizzes, get help 
with Genre BINGO, and much more. Come see us! 
 

• Our next PTO meeting is Tuesday, March 11 at 5:30 in the Grand 
cafeteria. Join us and share your ideas and feedback as we make 
plans for our busy closing months of school. 
 

• Our candy bar fundraiser has concluded. All fundraiser money is due 
in the office at this time. We appreciate all the sweet support for our 
school! 
 

• Thursday, March 13 is our next Sunshine Time! Students will be 
recognized for reading/math achievement, GRAND behavior, and 3rd 
Nine Weeks perfect attendance. Join us in the Bill Wallace gym 
at 1:15. 
 

• Spring Break is the week of March 17-21! We hope everyone enjoys 
their break with family, fun, and great springtime weather. 
 

 
 

 
Kathy Wenzel 
Grand Avenue School, Principal 


